
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
6/11/2020 

 
Hello Ferris High School Saxon, 

 

 We hope this letter finds you and your family both healthy and safe. We realize that we all are 

facing unprecedented times with COVID-19 and trying to do school during this closure has been a 

challenge. The reason for this letter is to inform you that you will be or have received an incomplete 

(INC) for second semester or did not pass a first semester credit requirement of the 2019-2020 school 

year. 

 

 What does this mean for you? We strongly suggest you join our summer school program here at 

Ferris for the summer of 2020. The summer school session begins Monday June 22, 2020 and ends on 

July 9, 2020. The days and hours of operation are 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday. 

Due to the COVID-19, summer school 2020 will be all on-line this year.  So, if you have not checked out 

a laptop, go online and fill out the request form online https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/3963 or call 

509-354-7636 for help in getting a laptop, or please come by the school, or call Lisa Henderson at 509-

354-6162 to check one out. 

 

 The courses you will be assigned will be dependent on how many incompletes and or first 

semester failures you have on your transcript. Your school counselor will determine which classes you 

will be taking depending on the priority of what you need to complete. This is an excellent opportunity 

for you to finish up courses to stay on track in educational credits. We want to make sure that you have 

the help and support you need to be on the path to graduation. You must be in attendance to get credit; 

please plan accordingly. While you may register for multiple courses, you must complete one course 

before moving on to the next. Attendance does not guarantee you will pass the course. You must 

complete the coursework to receive a passing grade. Extensions are not given in summer school.  

 

If you have questions, please contact your counselor regarding academics or contact the Summer 

School Coordinator, Jonn Covell at JonnC@spokaneschools.org or Ferris at 509-354-6098. More 

information will be come out to you next week. 

 

To sign up for summer school, click here to complete the summer school sign-up form.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jonn Covell 

2020 Summer School Coordinator & Principal Assistant 

Ferris High School 

(509) 354-6098 

 

 

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/3963
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8VfktWG-R5CUWrW_j330YXO4d1OLNAC3HagM-NbzpuDCFRQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1

